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20  NEWSLETTER 
  Wednesday 8th February 2017 

 

 

Hendal Primary School 
01924 259465 

www.hendalprimary.org.uk  

 
Star of the week –  3rd February 2017  

Panthers Eliza Kasena 
Penguins Jack Malloch 
Dolphins Rhiannon Sigamoney 
Giraffes School Visit 
Pandas School Visit 
Koalas School Visit 

Toucans 
Zebras 

Alexander Wood 
Jacob Denton 

Hippos Vanessa Santos 
Tigers Riley Lewtas 

Class Attendance  
Panthers 93.8% 
Penguins 93.8% 
Dolphins 93.8% 
Giraffes 95.7% 
Pandas 93.9% 
Koalas 96.8% 

Toucans 
Zebras 

95.0% 
91.7% 

Hippos 95.8% 
Tigers 90.8% 

Whole School Attendance – 94.1% 
TARGET- 96% or above.  

 

After School Clubs  
Monday Writing Club Years 4 3.30-4.00 

Tuesday Bench ball Club Year 2 3.30-4.30 

Wednesday Bench ball Club 
Art Club 

Drama Club 

Year 3 & 4 
Year 3 
Year 4 

3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 
3.30-4.30 

Thursday Choir KS2 3.30-4.30 

Friday Cooking Club Year 6 3.30-5.00 

      
PARENTS EVENING - Thursday 9th February 2017 

Teacher/Parent Consultations will take place 
tomorrow Thursday 9th February. We would be 
obliged if you could complete the return slip with 
your preferred time slot and return to your child’s 
class teacher as soon as possible. This will enable 
the teachers to organise appointment times.  Thank 
you. 

 
 

 

 
INTERNET SAFEY WEEK 

The children will be taking part this week in Internet 
Safety activities in school.  We have had discussions 
in class, learning how to make the internet a positive 
experience and how they should act appropriately 
keeping themselves safe on-line. 
Parents can access a really useful link through our 
School Website on the esafety tab called – “Know it 
all for Parents”.   

 
Mobile Phones in School 

Could we remind you that children are not allowed 
mobile phones in school.  Please contact Mrs Ashton 
if you have any queries.  Thank you. 

 
School Uniform Reminder 

We would like to remind parents that smart school 
uniform is to be worn at all times along with a tie, 
black school shoes or black trainers.  We do not allow 
nail polish or hoop earring (plain stud earrings only). 
Our local Asda store always has very competitive 
prices on uniform and we sell the ties from the school 
office KS1 £1.50 and KS2 £2.00. 
 

Parent Views 
We have a page on our website which we would like 
you to visit and give us your feedback on how we are 
doing.  Please register by going on to our website - 
Our School tab – Ofsted.   
 

Inset Day – Thursday 23rd February 
We would like to inform parents and carers that we 
have a change of Inset Days.  School will be closed on 
Thursday 23rd Febuary to children due to staff 
training being held on this day.  Originally we had an 
Inset Day set for Monday 24th July, this will now be a 
school day open to children.  It will also be the last 
day of term.  Tuesday 25th July remains an Inset Day. 

 

Half Term Break 
We break up this Friday 10th February for the half 
term holidays.  We return to school on Monday 20th  
February.  We hope you have a good half term 
holiday. 
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